
 
[Type here]  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Investigators need the public’s help identifying a retail theft suspect 
  
Seminole Co. – (December 8, 2017) – Seminole County Sheriff’s investigators are asking the public for help identifying a 
retail theft suspect.  On December 3rd at approximately 2:30 p.m., the suspect entered the Ace Hardware located at 
3755 Alafaya Trail in unincorporated Oviedo and removed multiple cans of condensed air duster. 
 
The suspect is described as a Hispanic male, approximately 25 years of age, 5’10 and approximately 150 lbs. He was last 
seen wearing black and white basketball shorts, a black ball cap, and a black shirt with the words “rooftop party” printed 
on the back. Still photos of the suspect are attached to this release. 
 
Anyone with information on this crime or the identity of the suspect is asked to call the Seminole County Sheriff's Office 
at 407-665-6650 or Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS (8477).  Calls made to Crimeline remain anonymous, and tips that lead to 
the felony arrest of suspect and/or the recovery of stolen property and drugs are eligible for cash rewards of up to 
$1,000. 
   
For more information contact: 
Manager Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
 or  
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6950-desk 
(407) 473-4698-cell 
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